STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS26765

The purpose of the proposed change to Idaho Code § 39-4108 is to allow a period of up to six months after
being hired for a building inspector or plan examiner to obtain the ICC certification. Also provides for
situations when a certified building inspector must review and approve adverse actions deemed necessary
by the newly hired unlicensed building inspector.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no expected fiscal impact to the proposed legislation. This legislation will not bring additional costs
to the State or local government as it simply allows new hires to work in their capacity as building inspectors
while working towards their certification.

Contact:
Representative Jarom Wagoner
(208) 332-1000
Brody Aston
Westerberg and Associates
(208) 724-5273

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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